

May 17, 2012

W. R. Marksman Club, Inc. dba Winter Range C/O Ms. Roz Engebretson 416 East Desert Ranch Road Phoenix, AZ 85086

Dear Friends,

It is a great pleasure to thank you for W. R. Marksman Club's \$2,000.00 gift to Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation. We deeply appreciate this generous contribution which has been designated for the Neighborhood Outreach Access to Health (NOAH) Clinics – Primary Care. It is our uninsured and underprivileged children and their families in our community, however, who would thank you the most if only they could, as the NOAH program provides primary care and preventive health care services to those with the least ability to pay.

I am happy to tell you that this very meaningful \$2,000.00 gift establishes W. R. Marksman Club as an Annual Member at the Silver Level of the Circle of Distinction, our donor recognition society. Your organization joins a wonderful donor family made up of members who all have a common interest in the health and well-being of our community through their support of Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation. Please accept my warmest welcome and a huge thank you for your generosity. It is through gifts like yours that Scottsdale Healthcare will continue to change and save the lives of the people in our community.

Thank you, again, from all of us at Scottsdale Healthcare Foundation!

Appreciatively,

Laura R. Grafman // Executive Vice President